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Phone : 03 4896252 Email: office@elmgrove.school.nz

It is hard to believe the school holidays are nearly upon us, this term seems to have 
flown by and I am sure the children are ready for a well earned break.  It has been a 
busy term with lots of sports and performances from our amazing children.  

Stars on Stage practice is well underway and those taking part have  given 100% in 
every practice, we are very proud of each and everyone of them. The children who 
haven’t started their parts for this performance will be starting after the holidays. We 
will keep you posted and let you know as soon as tickets are released for sale and 
the date they will be performing. It will be one of the following dates: 26, 27 or 28 
August. Remember to get in quick and as tickets sell out very fast.  Our tamariki have 
lots on next term with sport, musical  and cultural performances coming up.  Keep an 
eye out in the newsletter for important dates for our performances etc.  

Our Year 4-6 children who took part in the TSSA Cross Country on Tuesday once 
again did us all proud.  It was fantastic to see the Elmgrove blue and white streak 
across the finish line. Well done to everybody who represented Elmgrove, and 
congratulations to the 10 children who are now off to the Otago Champs next term.  

This year our school has absolutely rocked the 40 hour famine, the amount of money 
we have raised together has truly amazed us! We have made over $5500 so far and 
we still have some money to come in.  This total is the most we have ever made for 
the 40 Hour Famine and I know that the organisers will be so very grateful to all 
those who took part. Thank you to the children who have driven this huge effort. 

Good luck to all those taking part in sports teams this weekend, I wish you all luck, 
have fun and enjoy yourselves.
Have a safe and relaxing holiday, I hope you have lots of PJ days and we will see 
you back next term, refreshed and ready to go.

Jenny Ryalls
Deputy Principal

Message from Jenny
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Congratulations to our 
Otago Champ Qualifiers  

Year 6 Girls 
1st - Sienna Forgie 

10th - Payton Watson 

Year 6 Boys 
4th - Regan McGrath 
7th - Sam Robertson 

Year 5 Girls 
8th - Brianna Paterson 
9th - Maddison Holmes 

Year 5 Boys 
1st - Will Campbell 
4th - Liam Smith 

TSSA Cross Country
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Rimu Hub
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My Favourite thing about 
matariki is walking around 
the block. It was fun. We 
got to have pumpkin soup. 

By Mila c

A long time ago Maui was angry because the sun was going too fast. He wanted to catch the sun. They had some wax. They made some ropes to catch the sun. They had to walk to the spot where the sun comes up. Then when the sun came up they threw the 
ropes on the sun and stopped the sun. 

By Fletcher

I liked doing the lantern walk 
because it was fun and it was 

dark. I also liked being the 
creatures 

By Thomas

In Matariki night I liked spending 
time with my family, but it was a 
shame that my dad could not 

come to Matariki night. The walk 
was fun though. I liked making 

the lanterns 

By Florence

The Mother fish went to get food and 

then she said wait by a large rock. 

Then they followed mum and then 

they got caught. And then Tane, the 

god of the birds and forest, threw them 

up into the sky. They turned into stars.  

By Davin

Rimu Hub
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Sports Draws

Netball

Best Swishes for a great game !
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We have had a few reports of headline recently, with School Holidays next week, its a great time to be 
extra vigilant with getting rid of our unwanted “friends”. Please see attached a step by step guide for 
treating headline with just wet combing and conditioner. We have a small supply of conditioner here 

in the office if anyone would like to come and grab some for treating over the holidays. 
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BOOK SALE 

In Term 3 we are having a book sale, please. Drop any 
unwanted books in the box at the office.  

Thank you to everyone who has dropped of books so far. 
Keep them coming :)! 

Fundraising for Elmgrove

Entertainment Books!
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School Holiday Programme 

Hi all,

Our holiday programme will run from Monday, 8th July – Friday, 19th July 2019. Hours being 
8.00am-5.30pm each day. 

We have a fun filled time planned but also welcome new ideas from children and parents. Art
and craft activities, indoor and outdoor games are available every day. Children are
welcome to bring scooters, bikes etc but must have safety gear. Technology is welcome
but will only be used in a controlled environment and have limited time periods. We hold
NO responsibility if it gets lost or damaged.
Our trips include Great Taste ($5 p/p), Playhouse Theatre ($5 p/p), Inflatable World or
Clip and Climb ($8 p/p), Movies ($5 p/p). (Please see link below for full timetable) These charges will 
be added to your account.

PLEASE NOTE -
On Wednesday, 10th July, children 9+ years will have the opportunity to do an
Escape Room. Spaces are limited so first in first served. There is a charge of $15 for this trip.

We have lunch options available, hot chips ($2), pie ($2) and noodles ($1) available on a Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday. You can order and pay by 10am on the day.

Please bring EVERY DAY a drink bottle and jacket.

As winter is also upon us -
Please listen to The Hits or check out our facebook page –
kids.west.after.school.care.and.holiday.programme for late starts or cancellations due to weather.

If you are interested in joining us in the holidays please fill in the online enrolment below by
Friday 28th June, 2019. Once your form is submitted your place in the programme is
guaranteed for the days you put down.

Any queries please ph/txt 027 696 1240 or email me, irenec@elmgrove.school.nz . I
look forward to receiving your enrolment forms and seeing you all again in the
holidays  :)

Enrolment Form 
Programme for Term 3 

Parent Information 

Thanks 
Irene and Kids West Staff

https://www.facebook.com/kids.west.holiday.programme/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdlsyZyP9imEaPQH0Xc2R_It025F9QEupKT8G9CqFyh5Avxzw/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B0Xg27wtlJt7eUpRN2dzN0pZOTI3Z0F6WVl4MEh4SDc2RmRF/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16vDncJLRoNZa4yFHqIdsJvP1Sdn8CiLP/view
https://www.facebook.com/kids.west.holiday.programme/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdlsyZyP9imEaPQH0Xc2R_It025F9QEupKT8G9CqFyh5Avxzw/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B0Xg27wtlJt7eUpRN2dzN0pZOTI3Z0F6WVl4MEh4SDc2RmRF/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16vDncJLRoNZa4yFHqIdsJvP1Sdn8CiLP/view
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Download the Skoolloop 
App to receive any 

notifications from our 
school

Please remember to update any contact 

information with the school, We are finding a 

lot of children with incorrect details when 

needing to phone parents regarding sickness 

or injuries. If you want to see what details we 

have on file feel free to give Nicola a ring or 

send her an email : 

nicolaw@elmgrove .school.nz

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR LOTS 

OF INFORMATION 
https://www.elmgrove.school.nz/home

PLEASE COME AND CHECK 
OUT THE LOST PROPERTY, 

ANYTHING LEFT AT THE 
END OF TERM WILL BE 

DONATED
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Whats coming up at ElmGrove. 

Important dates  - (mark these on your calendar) 

Week 10 - 1st July - 7th July  
- 5th July Family Time Assembly - Hosted by Kiwi Team 
- 5th July END of Term 2  

School Holidays 6th July - 21st July 
SCHOOL RETURNS 22nd JULY

Our Senior Ambassadors take 
on office Duty. Thanks October 
and Sienna for helping Nicola 

out in the Office at lunch today. 
You did a fantastic job.

Reporting Absences 
We have several ways for parents to advise that a child is not attending 

school

1. Use the Skool Loop App (Download this in your App Store)
2. Ring and leave an absence on phone line. 03-489 6252
3. Text - 0274622920
4. Email office@elmgrove.school.nz 

Please make sure your absence is sent by 9.00 am
Also, please advise the office if your child is going to be away on 

holiday or away for an extended period
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COMMUNITY  NOTICES
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School Holiday Tour 

Kia Ora,  

My name is Jared Smith and I am the tour and 
events manager at the Ocho Chocolate Factory 

located on 10 Roberts Street, Dunedin. I am 
messaging your school to inform you about our 

school holiday tours. During the oncoming two week 
holiday period we will be charging children $5.00 for 
a tour of our new factory. This includes seeing how 

chocolate is made and a tasting session. Parents will 
be charged $10.00. 

We run two tours per day. The first runs at 11am and 
the second runs at 2pm. Booking is preferred but not 

essential.  

Spread the news and come and try our delicious 
chocolate! 
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Musikids Holiday 
Programmes July 

2019 
Does your child play a musical 

instrument? 
 
Who’s it for? 
Children from year 2 to year 8 who are 
interested in music. 
 
When is it on? 
Wednesday 17 July 2019  
1 pm to 3 pm, including concert at 2.45 
 
What will we be doing? 
Playing a few short pieces as an orchestra. 
 
We will perform a short concert for 
families and friends at the end of the 
workshop. 
 
Where? 
The Music Suite at Logan Park High 
School, Butts Road, Dunedin 
 
 
 
 
 

Who’s running the programmes? 
Sara Brown, a music teacher with 
extensive experience working with 
children and orchestras. 
 
Anna Bowen, a violinist and music teacher 
with extensive experience working with 
children. 
 
What to bring? 
Your musical instrument. 
A pencil. 
A water bottle, a snack, and warm, 
comfortable clothes. 
 
How much? 
$10 per child. 
 
What instruments are welcome? 
Any orchestral instrument is fine, plus any 
other instrument you play. Piano players 
are welcome and would be great to have on 
percussion parts. 
 
If your child plays any of the following 
list, they are welcome to come and take 
part:  
 
 
 
 
 

Flute 
Clarinet 
Oboe 
Bassoon 
TooT, DooD or J Sax 
Recorder 
 
Trumpet 
Trombone 
Tuba 
 
Violin 
Viola 
Cello 
Double Bass 
 
Piano 
Drums 
Guitar 
Ukulele 
Percussion 
 
What to do next? 
Fill in the relevant form at the link below: 
 
Orchestra 
https://forms.gle/HzaN6NG2y4ppdp8Q7 
 
 
or email musikids@gmail.com if you have 
any questions or check us out of 
Facebook/musikidsdunedin 
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